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Commissioner Walker 
Murray-Darling Basin Royal Commission 
Level 9 East, 50 Grenfell St 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 

Dear Commissioner Walker 

Please find enclosed the Murray-Darling Basin Authority's submission to the South Australian

Murray-Darling Basin Royal Commission. 

Our submission guides the Commission through extensive work undertaken by the Murray­
Darling Basin Authority throughout our almost ten year history. We have referenced key 
documents which I hope you find informative. 

I have been asked to clarify that, further to recent correspondence you have sent, 
the Hon Craig Knowles was in fact a previous Chair of the Murray-Darling Basin Authority, 
not its Chief Executive. 

Consistent with existing arrangements, I would appreciate you continuing to provide all 
correspondence through the Australian Government Solicitor. 

Yours sincerely 

 

ussell James 
Acting Chief Executive 

27 September 2018 
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